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Meet the Teacher


Come meet all the great staff at HES!





On Thursday, September 13th, we are holding a Meet the Teacher night.  Hopefully you can all come and meet our great staff.  We hope you can make it!





Class Photo Day


Wear your best bib and tucker!!





Remember their first Kindergarten pictures and how proud you were that they were finally in school?  





The date has been set for school pictures for the 2011-2012 school year.  Remember on September 12th , 2012 the photographers will be at the school to capture the smile of your beautiful child.  So, if you have not had your child’s back-to-school hair-do, book your appointment today!





We should receive the proofs back that day and then you can decide if you wish to buy a picture package or get retakes.  Retake date will be announced at a later date.





Dig out the Colgate and shine up those pearly whites, and I look forward to seeing everyone beautified for the big day!
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First day back to school!
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“Meet the Teacher” @ 6:30pm
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Show & Tell: 


Ehtan, Dylan and Emma
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Show & Tell: Jessica, Emily and Billy
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Book order due
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Show & Tell: Chris, Shania, Eden
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Introduction to Math


Mr. Flynn is the Math Teacher for the Year!





I would like to welcome everyone back from their summer break and to grade five. I will be teaching grade five mathematics this year and am looking forward to bringing the best out of each student.  Your child will be having math daily for one hour and will be expected to complete a homework pack that will be sent home on Mondays and will be collected on Fridays. 





Your child will be preparing for the year end provincial assessment that is written at the end of May and this assessment will cover everything taught throughout  the year.  





The biggest help you can give your child at home is to go over their multiplication facts each night up to the twelve times table as many of the outcomes deal with multiplication in one way or another. Once the school year gets rolling I will be offering extra math help after school once a week for any student that needs extra help or wishes to get extra math. 





I am looking forward to working with all students and parents throughout the school year and if there is ever a question about math or something you do not understand please contact the school to make an appointment.





Thanks


Mr. Flynn








Book Orders


Feed your child’s mind with a good book!





I am excited this year to offer monthly book orders from Scholastic.  I will be sending the book orders home this week and they are due on September 27th   Usually the book order takes at least 2 weeks to be delivered and I will pass the books out as soon as I receive them.  Through purchasing books with Scholastic, I am able to earn points to buy books to build on our classroom library.  I thank you for your support in advance.
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